
 

From: Irene Goldberg  
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2009 9:31 AM 
To: Clayton Wendt 
Subject: RE: map and closing time 

Dear Clayton- 
I wanted to write you and thank you for all your help in selling our 
business. We have truly enjoyed the working relationship and would 
recommend your services to anyone. We felt so comfortable with you 
from the first day that you took the time to understand our business, 
its unique needs and the needs in a future owner. No other agent 
took the time to truly understand these differences and that showed. 
We also appreciated your constant communication with us and 
availability at all times. This was very helpful to us in the process. We 
really felt that you were there for us and that our needs came first. It 
was a pleasure working with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jim and Irene Goldberg 
Midwest Hotel 
  


